
Meeting with the Honourable President of India (26/09/2016) 

The Chairman of the managing Committee of the Sangrahalaya and the Director-Secretary had 

the rare opportunity to meet the Honourable President of India at the Rashtrapati Bhavan, New 

Delhi on September 26, 2016 and discussed at length the Tentative Plan for the Celebration of 

150
th

 Birth Anniversary of Mahatma Gandhi in 2019. 

 

 


